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March 29, 2024 LA CITY EMPLOYEES’
RETIREMENT SYSTEM

ADDENDUM NO. 1 P.0. Box 512218
Los Angeles, CA

90051-0218

TO THE LOS ANGELES CITY EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM (800) 779-8328

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 4274 FOR VISION PLANS RTT: (888) 349-3996
- e www.LACERS.org
The Request For Proposal (RFP) for Vision Plan has been modified to reflect the lacers.services@lacers.org

following:

1. On March 5, 2024, the Los Angeles City Employees’ Retirement System
(LACERS) issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Vision Plans.
The deadline to submit proposals is April 12, 2024, at 3:00 p.m.
(Pacific Time)

2. LACERS is interested in having Costco as part of their in-network benefit.
Please add and answer the following questions regarding Costco Vision
at the end in your Questionnaire.

a. Is Costco part of your in-network providers?

b. If not, how can you, the carrier, provide in-network coverage at
Costco for LACERS members?

c. If LACERS were to enter into a direct contract with Costco, would
you be able to administer the plan? If yes, would there be an
additional cost for administering and/or implementing the direct
contract?

d. Is there any other way (than listed above), to align Costco with in-
network benefits?

All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain in full force and effect.

If your organization responded to the RFP and believes this Addendum requires
it to supplement, change, or withdraw its response, please contact Erin Robinson
via e-mail at erobinson@keenan.com. Organizations that have previously
submitted a proposal are not required to resubmit in order to be deemed
responsive.
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